Wellington-Napoleon R-IX School District
 
Request for Proposals
    To Provide
    Student Transportation Services
 
 
The Wellington-Napoleon R-IX School District is requesting proposals to furnish student transportation services.   The District is seeking a provider that will assure safe, reliable, cost efficient student transportation services.
To request a bid packet, please contact:   	Mindy Hampton, Superintendent
[bookmark: _GoBack]Phone: 816-240-2621
email: mhampton@wntigers.net
	 
Proposals are to be received by the District office no later than 12:00 pm, Thursday, May 6, 2021.  Proposals are to be submitted to the district office in a sealed envelope, clearly marked, “Student Transportation Proposal” addressed to:
 
                                                            Wellington-Napoleon R-IX
					Student Transportation Proposal
                                                            800 Hwy 131
                                                            Wellington, MO 60497
 
The duration of this agreement shall be for a period of five (5) years, commencing on July 1, 2021 and continuing through June 30, 2026. This agreement may be extended if the parties, upon expiration of the initial term, so mutually agree, subject to applicable statutes and regulations and such terms and conditions upon which the parties mutually agree.   It is important that any deviation from these specifications be clearly noted and the alternative you are proposing in lieu of that which is contained herein be clearly detailed.
 
 

